
                                                                                                               July 2023 

Dear parents/carers 
 
I am writing to say thank you on behalf of all the staff at Birkby Infant & Nursery 
School. 
We have had an amazing year and seen all your children grow and make good progress not only 
academically but socially, emotionally and physically.  
 
Their obvious love of school and confidence and trust in their teachers is an accolade to all the 
staff who put your children at the heart of all they do. But we know we cannot do this without 
your help and support and we would like to take this opportunity to say a very big ‘Thank You’ 
for helping us make ‘Together We can’ a reality. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to say ‘Good Bye’ to those children that are moving on to 
a Junior School and those parents who will not have children with us in September 2023 and 
wish them ‘Good Luck’ and all the very best for the future. 
 
To the children and parents returning in September we would like to say have a hopefully sunny 
lovely holiday and we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 5th September. 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Diana Wilson  
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